Roberta DiMezza

From: Gretchen White <pearsonwhite@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 4:16 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A,; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro,
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.,; House
Judiciary Committee

Subject: H5219 Compassionate Care Act
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

My name is Eric Pearson and 1 live in Richmond, RI. 1 am writing to urge you to vote against H 5219.

H5572 is not about patient care, but about allowing a patient to end his life by his direct hand. That is by
definition suicide, notwithstanding the doublespeak in Section 23-4.15-12.

Once we have opened this door and are on the assisted suicide slope, history shows that there is only one
direction to go, and that is down. This is evident in Oregon and California, and especially in Europe, To
believe that safeguards will be sufficient or remain unchanged is a delusion. Mistakes in diagnosis, abuse
and coercion will follow, along with pressure to expand the categories of eligible candidates, even
minors. Witness the legislation adopted in Canada to expand the “right” to physician assisted suicide to
the disabled. And that right to die may soon lead to a duty to die. The lessons of history are clear and
loudly warn against any assisted suicide legislation.

Thank you for your consideration.
Eric Pearson

21 Boulder Drive
Richmond. RI



